
 

 

 

 

    Wolfeboro Planning Board 

    Site Visit 

    13 Baas Drive 

    August 1, 2017; 6:20 PM 

 

A site visit and walk of the property at 13 Baas Drive was held on August 1, 2017 at 6:20 

PM. 

The following Planning Board members attended the site visit: Peter Goodwin, Mike 

Hodder, John Thurston, Brad Harriman, Kathy Barnard. 

Also in attendance: Jon Hoagland (property owner, applicant), his agent/consultant from 

Stoney Ridge Environmental, several members of the Baas Road Neighborhood 

Association. 

The purpose the site visit was to view the wetland area and the proposed new driveway 

on the subject property. 

Site visit ended at 6:35 PM. 

 

Kathy Barnard 


